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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE  (since 2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

          WWW.QOP.CA 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:   Marlon Narciso   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

on MONDAYS  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE is OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - -     9.00 - 

SUNSET LODGE* 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesday  - - 9.30* - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT** - 10.00 - -    10.00 ** - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11,45 - 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH 2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN 3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP   after Mass 12.10    

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE    after Mass 12.10   

   *    MASS celebrated at 952 Arm Street, Victoria, BC, V9A 4G7 

 **    Adoration of Blessed Sacrament is taking a place on 1
st
 Friday of the month and every Tuesday from 10.00 – 11.45 

CONFESSIONS  ½ hour before and after all Masses. PLEASE ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT Bertha Landrie.  

No meetings in July&August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) meet 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree  3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620    

Meetings 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Degree KOFC are in Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre.    

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, Please call 

the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain  Fr. Vicente Borre  

                                                                      250.889.3761    
 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 
  

SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents).  
 

http://www.qop.ca/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the faith 

by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your 

child has not yet been born. Parents are expected to 

participate in the Baptismal preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Catholic Women’s League 

Membership fees, $25.00, please give your 

monies to Organization: Carol Molloy, or 

President: Bertha Landrie.      
 

Spring & Summer Camp 
Date:  Mon. March 17 to Fri. March 21, 2014                       
Place: 798 Goldstream Ave., Langford                    

Time: 9:00 am to 2:00 pm                                                

The cost for the spring Break Camp is $60 but, if you 

register your child for the Spring Camp and for the 

Summer Camp (July 14-18) before March 5, 2014, you 

will pay only $100 for both weeks.                                                        

Bursaries available, please contact the Parish office                                                                      

Registration and Information:  E-mail olor@shaw.ca     

Phone 250-478-3482                        

 

 

 

 

 

K of C & IOC Sponsor Fundraising Event  

For Philippine Typhoon Victims Rebuilding 
A Fundraising Event for the Long-Term Rehabilitation 

& Reconstruction (R & R) of the victims of Typhoon Haiyan 

in Central Philippines  is being sponsored by the Knights of  

Columbus Victoria Council 1256, in cooperation with the 

Imitation of Christ Filipino-Catholic Group & the Sir Knights 

& Ladies Choir.  This Dinner, Philippine Entertainment and 

Auction will be held at St. Andrew’s Elementary School 

Gymnasium, Pandora Street on Saturday, January 18, 2014 at 

6:00 P.M.  Delicious Philippine dinner, cultural folk songs & 

dances await you.  A silent and voice auctions will be held.  

Tickets at $25/person are available from Dr. Oscar at 778-

265-0013.  No tickets sold at the door.  All proceeds will be 

donated specifically for rebuilding & rehabilitation of the 

lives of the Philippine typhoon victims through Development 

and Peace.  Please be generous.  Come and join! 
 

St. Patrick’s Kindergarten Readiness 

Morning St. Patrick’s School (2368 Trent St.) is 

hosting a Kindergarten Readiness morning on Tuesday, 

January 14, 2014 from 9:45 am – 10:45 am. All 

children who were born between January 1, 2009 and 

December 31, 2009 are invited to attend! 

Come visit our Kindergarten classrooms, participate in 

classroom activities and meet with our principal and 

Kindergarten teachers. For further information, please 

call the school at 250-592-6713.  
 

15 DAY HOLY LAND & JORDAN TOUR 

Led by Fr. Alfred Alilio of Sacred Heart Parish in 

Victoria, departing on Sept. 23 – Oct. 7, 2014.  Cost is 

$3950 (plus air taxes).  For information call Priscilla or 

Cynthia at Sampaguita Travel, Tel. 604 874-9533 ext. 

105 or 104. 

 

California Here We Come                                            

Sept 28 – Oct 12, 2014                                                                                        

A six day cruise (from Vancouver to San Diego aboard 

the Holland America Statendam plus 9 day pilgrimage 

tour of the Franciscan  Missions of California.  

Chaplain:  Fr. John Laszczyk.                                   

Organizer:  Denise Buckley email, two-bucks@shaw.ca 

or 250-339-1807  - for complete itinerary & travel info.  

Prices include:    Return Flight San Francisco to 

Victoria; knowledgeable tour guide, daily Mass, 

breakfast & dinner (land); full board (cruise). (Victoria 

travelers must make their own way to the Vancouver 

Cruise Terminal for departure on Sept 28th. From other 

parts of the island, contact Denise for additional info.)   

Inside cabin $3200   Outside cabin $3220                    

Verandah cabin $3390. 

 
 

 

mailto:olor@shaw.ca
tel:604%20874-9533%20ext.%20105
tel:604%20874-9533%20ext.%20105
mailto:two-bucks@shaw.ca
tel:250-339-1807


 

Development & Peace - A Voice for Justice  

Throughout the Bible Jesus entreats us to “do unto 

others as we would have them do unto us”, take care of 

the downtrodden (the good Samaritan) and know that 

“whatever you do to the least of these you do unto me”.  

In other words work toward justice for all.  

A Voice for Justice focuses on the action of Canadian 

mining companies operating in other countries whose 

operators respect neither the human rights of local 

communities nor the environment.  Among other things, 

our Fall Action Campaign calls for the creation by the 

Government of Canada of an extractive sector 

ombudsperson mechanism in Canada that would provide 

for the independent investigation of complaints against 

mining companies operating in other countries.  

Don’t get me wrong.  We are not asking the Canadian 

Mining Companies to STOP WORK, or GET OUT.  At 

the moment the complaints of the people of the countries 

where many Canadian mining companies are excavating 

are not being heard. 

In their poverty, neither their own governments nor the 

Canadian mining companies are paying any attention to 

the devastation being committed to the people in the 

vicinity.  

The Fall Campaign promotes the belief that the 

Canadian government has a responsibility: to ensure the 

Canadian companies enter into a consultation process 

with the people in the locations they choose to operate 

in and that they ensure that some compensation for 

disruptions reaches the people being disrupted.  

“Mining companies certainly bring revenue to the state, 

but the communities do not benefit directly from the 

profits; instead, they fall deeper into poverty because 

they have problems with basic resources such as water 

and soil and they have to relocate.”  

Stay tuned for examples of problems that have arisen 

from situations where Canadian mining companies are 

operating.                                                                                    

Here is a reminder of a film looking at this very 

problem. 

 A Voice for Justice will be showing the film, 

Defensora, at St. Joseph’s Church, 753 W. Burnside 

Rd., 7 pm. on Wed. Jan. 22, 2014.  - A very powerful 

statement of the effect of a Canadian mining company 

on a Guatemalan village.  Sponsored by Development 

and Peace and St. Joseph’s Eco-Justice Committee. 

 

 
                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                 

Diocese of Victoria 
Most Reverend Richard Gagnon                                                                          

Dear friends in Christ,   With deep gratitude I thank you 

for your prayers, support, and gifts that I have received 

on the occasion of my appointment as Archbishop-Elect 

of the Archdiocese of Winnipeg. I wish to thank each 

and every one of you for your thoughtfulness and 

generosity and I will carry with me to Winnipeg this 

treasure of Christian love. Please be assured of my 

prayers for all of you and I know that I can count on 

your prayers as I begin this new appointment in the 

Archdiocese of Winnipeg.  Please remember to pray for 

the selection of a new bishop who will shepherd the 

People of God in the Diocese of Victoria in the years to 

come.                              Yours in Christ,    Most 

Reverend Richard Gagnon 

Diocese of Victoria 
On Tuesday, January 7, 2014 the College of Consultors 

of the Diocese of Victoria met at the  Diocesan Pastoral 

Centre, as provided in canons 421§ 1 and 502 § 2, for 

the purpose of electing a Diocesan Administrator to 

govern the Diocese during this period while the See is 

vacant. 

We are pleased to inform you that the Consultors elected 

Reverend John Laszczyk as our Diocesan Administrator.  

Father Laszczyk assumes the pastoral care of the 

Diocese in accordance with canon 427.  (A Diocesan 

Administrator is bound by the obligations and enjoys the 

same powers of a diocesan Bishop, subject to several 

restrictions and the general principle that there be no 

innovation while the See is vacant.) 

Our prayers are with Father John Laszczyk as he 

assumes this responsibility in service to the People of 

God in the Diocese of Victoria.                                                  
 

PILGRIMAGE TO POLAND - MAY 27 - JUNE 9, 2014 

With Fr. Paul Szczur, SDS. We will visit Black 

Madonna Sanctuary in Czestochowa; Divine Mercy 

Sanctuary in Krakow; Birth, work and burial places of 

St. Sister Faustina Kowalska St. Father Maximilan 

KOLBE; BL. Pope John Paul II, Bl. Father Jerzy 

Popieluszko; Concentration Camp in Auschwitz; Salt 

Mine in Wieliczka – UNESCO site and many more. 

Special trip to Salvatorian Major Seminary in Bagno. 

FR. Paul’s Seminary and historical site.  

Total cost: $3,680.00 plus taxes of approximately $650. 

For more information visit our parish web site at 

www.olorchurch.ca and click on “Pilgrimage to Poland” 

or  email olor@shaw.ca, or phone Fr. Paul directly at 

250-858-6217. Special informational meeting will be 

hold February 1
st
. at 6:00 pm at Our Lady of the Rosary 

Hall.   
 

 

http://www.olorchurch.ca/
mailto:olor@shaw.ca


 

Week of January 13 to January 19 

Monday January 13 

        NO MASS  
 

 

Tuesday January 14                                                                                                  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Collette Cunningham            

Req.: Edna McGarry & Margaret Cunninham                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

Wednesday January 15 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Kyle MacLean       

Req.: Alberta MacIntyre           
 

Thursday January 16 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Mavis Wong(RIP)      

Req.: Bernard Wauthy                      
 

Friday January 17  

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Nova Wauthy(RIP)                               

Req.: Bea Gropp                                                                                                                                                            
 

Saturday January 18   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Bill Quinn(RIP)                                                         

Req.: Sheila Quinn                      
 

Sunday January 19   

10:00 am:  ‘2
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 

Note:  

Please remember the following persons   

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

Marion Turner, Lucy Praud, Elaine Shannon,  

Barbara Dunahee, Darlene Umphrey, Louis Berard, 

Christine Stornebrink, Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood,  

Eva Gerard, Anna Urban, Flora Simonson,  

Rhea Loiselle,  

 
 

Note:   

Confessions: ½ hr. Before all Masses 

                                    & 

First Saturday of every month 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Week of January 20 to January 26   
 

Monday January 20  

         NO MASS 

 
       

Tuesday January 21 

10:00: Adoration                                     

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Marian Gropp             

Req.: Bea Gropp                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Wednesday January 22 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:         

Req.:               
 

Thursday January 23   

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Jane Fernandez(RIP)    

Req.: Alex Fernandez                      
 

Friday January 24 

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              

Intentions:    

Req.:                                    
 

Saturday January 25 

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions:                                                    

Req.:                 
 

Sunday January 26   

10:00 am:  ‘3
rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


